From:

To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: Re: West Midlands Interchange - TR050005
Date: 03 February 2020 10:26:30

I am writing to you in objection to the proposed changes to the wording in relation to the
rail terminal and connections. If, god forbid, this monstrosity has to be built then the
developers MUST be forced to connect with the rail network. Allowing the wording to be
changed to "should" does not indicate that the building development is only because of the
strategic rail connections.

The only reason this development has been allowed to progress is because it is a 'Strategic
Rail Freight Interchange', but without the rail terminal and connections it is not a Strategic
development (SRFI) and therefore the request should be dismissed immediately.

The proposal will cause a massive increase of vehicles in the area as it is, never mind the
environmental carnage that will be caused, and must be stopped.

Regards

Stuart Willetts

On Fri, 24 Jan 2020 at 12:27, West Midlands Interchange

<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam

West Midlands Interchange - TRO50005

Your reference: 20015365

Please find below a link to the letter requesting comments on the
matters set out in the Secretary of States Letter dated 24 January
2020 & comments from all Interested Parties on a late representation
from the Applicant dated 13 December 2019.

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR050005-
001345

If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into
your browser.


mailto:WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finfrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk%2Fdocument%2FTR050005-001345&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cd68035ccb10a4cc4ce4f08d7a89387b6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637163223894613296&sdata=wrXQcL%2Fc8pjU35ORpUdsEam4WJpKJVUYhAy5LKrTxSA%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Finfrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk%2Fdocument%2FTR050005-001345&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Cd68035ccb10a4cc4ce4f08d7a89387b6%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637163223894613296&sdata=wrXQcL%2Fc8pjU35ORpUdsEam4WJpKJVUYhAy5LKrTxSA%3D&reserved=0

Yours faithfully

West Midlands Interchange Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Email: WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure
Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.
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